February 19, 2019

The Honorable Lindsey Graham
Chairman

Committee on the Judiciary
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Mr. Chairman:

I have reviewed the Senate Judiciary Committee questionnaire that I previously
submitted to the Senate Judiciary Committee on June 27, 2018, as well as the update letter that I
sent to then-Chairman Grassley and Ranking Member Feinstein on September 27, 2018, 1n
connection with my nomination to be Director of the Office of Violence Against Women,
Department of Justice. Through my review of the questionnaire and previously submitted update

letter, I found no additional responses that need updating. I certify that the information contained
In these documents is, to the best of my knowledge, true and accurate.

[ am also forwarding an updated net worth statecment. I thank the Committee for its

consideration of my nomination.
Sincerely, ’

Shannon Lee Gogssling ‘

CC: The Honorable Dianne Feinstein
Ranking Member
Committee on the Judiciary
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20510



